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Welcome to Japan! Participants arrived at Itako Hotel by the bus load today! Leaders, who came a few 

days earlier to prepare for the incoming participants, greeted them with loud cheers and hugs. 

Participants and leaders enjoyed a box dinner with friends, new and old, before jumping into orientation 

led by National CARP President Teresa Rischl. Despite just coming off a plane, the audience listened 

with enthusiasm to the purpose and the upcoming schedule for the next two weeks. 

Participants also got introduced to their teams and spent thirty minutes getting to know them before 

turning in for the night! They shared their intentions and hopes for the HyoJeong Trip, determining make 

their experience one of growth. 

All in all, the first day was a promising first step into the CARP HyoJeong Trip 2018! 


